NAY!
I am asking you to vote no on this.

This goes against our 2nd Amendment, the right of the people to keep and bear
arms.

To attempt to take away gun rights from law abiding citizens is repugnant to the
law.

The Constitution is the supreme law of the land.

You were sworn to uphold the Constitution and the Oregon Constitution.

Christine Friend
Sprague River, OR



